
December 9, 1993

Mr. Scott Davidson
Adjusters International
602 Park Point Drive #206
Golden, CO 80401

Dear Mr. Davidson:

This is to confirm that CODEC, Inc. and the Cuban American
National Council are very pleased with the services you
provided us negotiating on our behalf insurance proceeds due
to us in relation to property damages caused by Hurricane
Andrew.

Your knowledge, thoroughness, and tact shown throughout
insurance negotiations have been duly noticed by all involved.

Again, we thank you for your courteous services, and wish you
well in all future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Guarione M. Diaz
President
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